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Services Department  
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Date: 11 August 2010 

Our Ref:  

Your Ref:  

 

Please contact: Dave Poley 

Contact Number: 0151 934 4037 

Southport Beach Protection Group 
Bryan Naylor 
 

Fax No: 0151 934 4267 
 e-mail:                        epd@sefton.gov.uk  

 

 
Dear Mr Naylor,  
 
Pollution Concerns – Mud On Beach 
 
I refer to your question at Southport Area Committee on 28th July 2010, and to the 
information supplied by Mr Forster, in which you raise concerns about mud affecting 
Birkdale beach and the fact that this problem may be being caused by pollution from the 
activities of the oil rigs situated off the coast. 
 
The Environment Agency is responsible for pollution control of the sea and I have 
therefore passed your letter to them and requested a response to me on the matters you 
raise. 
 
I will contact you again when a response has been received. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Bill Milburn 
Strategic Director - Communities 
 


